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Richmond Road and Railway Terrace 
Intersection Upgrade  
Night works notice 

       

 

We are upgrading the intersection of Richmond Road and 

Railway Terrace to relieve congestion and increase future 

capacity for this key link between the CBD and the western 

suburbs. 

This project, being delivered as part of an $850 million suite of 

projects, is designed to ensure Adelaide’s road network functions 

efficiently during construction of the River Torrens to Darlington 

(T2D) Project, and once it has been completed. 

What’s happening: 

To assist with the early project planning, ground investigation works will 
be undertaken in the vicinity of the intersection.   

How this affects you: 

To minimise impacts to road users, these works will be undertaken at 
night intermittently between 7pm and 6am from Sunday 16 June until 
late July 2024, weather permitting. 

To do this work safely, temporary lane and speed restrictions will be in 
place.  

Please plan ahead and expect some delays. 

Some noise disturbance can be expected at times while these works 
are completed; however, the work will be managed to minimise 
disturbance to nearby residents and businesses as much as practically 
possible.  

For further information 

• Visit https://dit.sa.gov.au/RRRT 

• Email DIT.RRRT@sa.gov.au  

• Call 1300 794 880 

When 

Sunday 16 June until late 
July 2024, weather 
permitting 

Hours of work 

7pm to 6am 

Where  

• Railway Terrace 

• London Road 
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